
10/12/2018 

MR Rodney Williams 
1 Melbourne ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
rdpwilliams@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The traffic trying to get in and out of this property will again delay traffic like we have in 
Balgowlah also there is issues about who will be living there and the kind of trouble that could 
happen. It just doesn't fit with this area. Maybe closer to Manly where this type of housing 
already exists 

Sent: 10/12/2018 10:08:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


